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April 14, 2021 
 

ROADWAY IMPROVEMENTS 
Goni Terrace (From End North to End South) 

 
The Commissioners of Carroll County, in a continued effort to maintain the County roadway system, has 
recently approved a multi-road paving contract which includes your roadway. This contract has been 
awarded to C.J. Miller LLC.  We anticipate this contract starting in the Spring and continuing through Fall, 
contingent upon any weather-related events.   
 
 This paving contract includes the following:   

• Full Depth Reclamation (FDR) 
• Driveway tie-ins adjustments if necessary 
• Replacement of inlets, and/or Inlet, manhole and valve box adjustments 
• Restoration of any grassy areas that were disturbed during work 

 
Prior to Work: 

• Please remove all private property items such as landscaping decorations, flowers and/or shrubs 
that may be within the county right-of-way and/or shoulder area until the work is complete. 

• If you have any property corners within the road or shoulder area, that may be disturbed during 
this work, please contact our office so we can reference these.  Any corners not mentioned will 
not be reset.  

 
During the work: 

• There will be heavy equipment and dump trucks in the work zones. 
• Continuous traffic will be maintained but restricted to one lane during this work and will be 

controlled by lane closures and flagging operations.  Delays in traffic, up to 15 minutes, are 
possible.  

• A Carroll County Construction Inspector will be onsite to ensure the contractor meets County and 
State Specifications. 

 
Contact Numbers: 

• Construction Phase Questions - Michael Mariani at 410-386-2161. 
• Project Design and general information – Sonny Cho at 410-386-2149 
• Complaints – Call 410-386-2157, Option 5 

     
Your patience and cooperation will be appreciated as the County moves forward to improve this 
roadway.  You can view the Department of Public Works’ road construction schedule weekly, to see when 
your road has been added to the work schedule.  This is located under on the County’s website 
www.carrollcountymd.gov under County News Releases.   
 

http://www.carrollcountymd.gov/

